Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee



11 North "B" Street Pensacola, Florida 32502 Office: 850-435-4520 Fax: 850-435-3565

Email: bishop@ptdiocese.org

November 2018

Bishop Fenwick High School 99 Margin St Peabody, MA

Dear Faith Family of Bishop Fenwick High School,

Greetings in the Lord! Thank you so much for your monetary gift of \$1139.85 to our Diocese, which will help us to rebuild our churches and school in the aftermath of Hurricane Michael. The storm – one of the most powerful ever to hit our area – caused a lot of heartache and loss as it roared through the Florida Panhandle and moved north. One of our churches was completely destroyed, and a school as well as five other churches were damaged and are in need of a lot of work.

Even though we are grieving over the tremendous loss of property and life, we are lifted up by the prayers and support of so many good people like you. Our first response after the storm was to care for our neighbors in great need. To that end, we are distributing food, water, medical supplies, diapers and formula, and cleaning supplies to thousands of people every day. Long after other agencies pull out and move on, the Church remains rooted in this community, ready to build up the Kingdom of God.

May God bless you for your care and support. Know that you remain in our prayers here as we thank God for everyone who is helping us to recover.

In Christ's Peace,

Bishop William Wack, CSC

Pensacola-Tallahassee

Please note for tax purposes, "no goods or services in whole or partial consideration of your gift were provided."